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CAMPBELLTOWN ARTS NETWORK MEETING 
 

Dear Parent/Caregiver, 

Charles Campbell College is hosting the upcoming Campbelltown Arts Network meeting 

on Thursday 20 June 2024. This will include two performances from our students, firstly 

a solo musician as a foyer artist, followed by a re-enactment of a scene from our recent 

Year 12 Drama performance of Jack the Ripper, the Monster of Whitechapel to begin 

the meeting. 

Students will meet at the Arts Precinct veranda at 4:30pm, near the entrance to the 

CCAT. 

The schedule for the performances is as follows: 

4:30pm  Meet at CCAT entrance, musician to begin setting up at the middle 

entrance to the A building. 

5:00pm  Music begins as guests start to arrive, continue for approximately 20 

minutes (some repertoire may be repeated). Guests arrive and make 

their way up into the middle floor of the A Building. 

5:20pm (approximately) Music performance ends  

5:30pm Drama performance starts to herald the beginning of the meeting. 

5:40pm (approximately) Drama performance ends, students return costumes 

and change back into ‘normal’ clothes. 

5:45pm Students dismissed. 

 

Please note that alcohol will be served to adult members of the Arts Network. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me by phoning the school 

on 8165 4700 or via email at dale.evans863@schools.sa.edu.au. 

Kind regards, 

 

Dale Evans    Kevin O’Neil 

LEADER – ARTS & PAA   PRINCIPAL 
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